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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for ongoing support with your child's reading. Following the success of our school ‘Book Swap’ 
back in March, we have organised another for Monday 22nd July. 
 
As before, we would like to ask you, with your child/children to have a look at home through the books you 
have that you have previously enjoyed and select one or two (no more than 5 per household please) that 
you would wish to swap with someone else in school. 
 
Children can begin to bring in books from home from Wednesday 17th July. Children's class teachers will 
take note of which children have brought books in and how many and keep a record of this. On the day of 
the "Book Swap" (Monday 22nd July during the school day), children will be given the correct number of 
tokens to swap for a new book. We ask that the books donated for the swap are in good condition, with no 
ripped, torn or missing pages and no drawn on or coloured in pages. 
 
We hope this will be a fantastic opportunity for your child/children to access some new and exciting 
reading material without any financial or environmental impact. There is no expectation that all children 
join in with this event, but please note that your child will only be able to choose a new book if they have 
brought one (or more) in to swap.  
 
Children in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant will be given a token irrespective of whether they have 
brought in a book or not and so will therefore be able to choose a book. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs K Tanner - English subject leader 

 

 

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 
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